
MAINTENANCE OF WAY  
- TRACK DIVISION 

ELECTION FOR DIVISION VICE-CHAIR 
 

This notice officially advises all Local 100 members in 
the MOW Track Division that an Election for Division 
Vice-Chair has been scheduled. Ballots will be mailed out 
Friday, February 18, 2011 with the due date on Thursday, 
March 10, 2011 8:30am.  

There will be a duplicate 
Ballot process beginning on 
Friday, February 25, 2011 and 
ending on Friday, March 4, 
2011 at 5pm. A return 
envelope along with a secret 
ballot envelope will be included 
with a ballot. 

You are instructed to 
place your marked ballot in the 
envelope marked “secret ballot” 
and seal the envelope, place the 
secret ballot envelope in the 
return address envelope. The 
return address label must be 
completely filled out. The voted 
ballot must be mailed so it 
arrives at the Post office no later 
than 8:30am on Thursday 
March 10, 2011. 

The ballot count will 
take place at Union Hall 
(1700 Broadway) March 10, 
2011 at 10AM. 

All members are reminded 
that only members in good 
standing may have their vote 
counted. 

 For Duplicate Ballots: email 
elections2011@twulocal100.org or 
call 212-873-6000 x2059 
or x2089 

 You must complete an Observer 
Authorization Form to observe 
the count. Due to building 
restrictions, only the Candidate 
or  authorized substitute 
observer (in place of the 
candidate) may observe the 
ballot count. Forms are available 
online or at the Union Hall.
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